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CURRENT HAPPENINGS

Fall Horse Show Results!

A heartwarming event for all! On
Sunday, October 18th the crisp Fall
morning turned gloriously warm as the first
of 18 riders entered the ring. This year’s
contingent included some of the usual
riders, a few summer campers, and some
Phase 3 riders who only had a week or two
back in the saddle before walking into the
ring. It had been almost 7 months since
some have ridden, but it didn’t take much
to shake the dust off and shine.

Find Out Who Won What >

Holiday Portraits by Jessica
Sanders Photography

A donation of $50 from every session
goes directly to Mane Stream! These
limited edition Holiday Portrait Sessions
are designed for barn groups of 3 or more
horses (or dogs), and are a streamlined
version of the full black background equine
portrait session (check out Jessica’s
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portfolio).

Find out more >

Guess Who Tied the Knot?!

We are happy to announce... Mane
Stream's Volunteer Coordinator, Rebecca
Jablonski married her long-time love Bryan
Walsh on Sunday November 1st! Please
help us wish the happy couple a lifetime of
love and happiness.

​Send them your wishes >

Alanna at Para-Dressage Nationals

All our hard work paid off! Taco and I
wrapped up the USEF Para-Dressage
National Championship and CPEDI3* at
Tryon International Equestrian Center!
2020 has been filled with many challenges
for everyone, but Taco has been the bright
light of my year through it all.

Find Out the Results >

8 Girl Scouts Earn Badges

First Field Trip of 2020. On October 22nd
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eight Junior Girl Scouts from Troop 65120
of Warren came to Mane Stream to earn
their Horseback Riding badge. In a normal
year, we might host 5-8 troops (about 40
girls) visiting the farm to earn either their
Horseback Riding or Animal Helper Badge
but 2020 is different. So when this handful
of Girl Scouts came to the farm we were
as excited as they were!

Read On >

EPIC Tack Sale Results!

A year in the making! When the line of
people starts forming at 6:40 am, you
know the day is going to be EPIC! And
that's exactly what happened on Sunday,
November 1st for the Mane Stream Fall
Tack Sale. According to Equine Manager,
Jen Dermody and Barn Manager, Holland
Kochanski, this was by far the largest
Mane Stream Tack Sale EVER, resulting
in a whopping...

Find Out the Results & What's Left >

Volunteers Needed for
Woodpond Adaptive Lessons

Huge Indoor Arena so you'll stay dry
and won't freeze! Our adaptive riding
program is almost full again and we need
you to help make it successful! Riding will
move to its winter home at Wood Pond
farm starting on November 9 and we are
especially looking for leaders. Therapy
remains at the main barn and while we are
set with weekly volunteers, we always
need subs. Make sure you look for emails
from Volunteer@manestreamnj.org as we
expand our volunteer needs to meet our
programs. (Photo 2019)

Sign Up Today >
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For as little as $5/month you can
become a Partner in Possibilities at
Mane Stream and help to ensure that
we are able to provide programs for our
participants well into the future. Our
monthly giving program is especially
critical in uncertain times, like we are
experiencing right now.

Thank you to our current Partners in
Possibilities for your strong and
consistent support! Laura and Hank
Brucker, Patricia Colbert and Russell
Steenberg, Mary and Alan Dickey,
Barbara Ferrante, Trish and Rich
Hegeman, Stacy Megna, Jennifer and
Manuel Miranda, Valerie Ratner, and
Cristen Taft-Bourgo.

Now you can join the herd knowing
you're supporting our mission!

Run with the
Herd!

MANE STREAM  
PO BOX 305 (83 Old Turnpike Rd.) OLDWICK, NJ 08858
908.439.9636| WEBSITE | EMAIL  ​  ​  ​

https://www.manestreamnj.org/partners-in-possibilities
http://www.manestreamnj.org/
mailto:info@manestreamnj.org
https://www.facebook.com/ManeStreamFarm/
https://www.instagram.com/manestreamnj/
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCXA7kK3drgVzd3EOM9po7zA

